
 

 

 

 

24239 

 
From: Solomon, Brian  

Sent: Sunday, November 27, 2011 11:37 PM 

To: Woulf, Mark; Lengfeld, Jay 

Cc: briansolomon@charter.net; Verveer, Mike; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Subeck, Lisa 

Subject: ALRC 

 

Greetings all. I of course came to the November ALRC to speak against a 

license for the proposed store on Verona / Allied area and it was canceled. 

Anyway, I just saw that the December mtg was rescheduled for November 

30. I will be in Milwaukee that night and CANNOT MAKE THAT 

MEETING. I know the neighborhood(s) will be there (Allied, Dunns Marsh, 

or both) to speak against it and I know police oppose as well. 

  

Thoughts on how to handle? I hate to ask you to refer because the 

neighborhoods are planning on coming and because it's already been 

referred once because of the last cancellation. Can you please make sure my 

opposition is clearly articulated at the meeting? (Please note I have no 

opposition to the applicant; merely to the location.) 

  

Let me know if questions. Otherwise thank you and I apologize for not being 

able to attend. 

  

Brian 

 


